- HARPER CITY SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

HARPER, KANSAS
March 15, 1958

ERIC T. TEBOW,

Superintendent of Schools

Dr., Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

We want to have an athletic
banquet and would like to know what
your charge would be to come to
Harper on any of the following dates:
april 18, 20, May 3, 4, 5, 9. 11. 12,
The earlier the date the better.

We are interested in having you.
Congratulations on your championship
of the Big Six again this year.

Most cordially,
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